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The United States welcomes the decision by Macedonia’s Parliament to initiate
the constitutional changes needed to implement the Prespa Agreement with
Greece. The United States believes that the Prespa Agreement is a historic
opportunity to advance stability, security, and prosperity throughout the
region.
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